
 
 
 
July 6, 2020 Meeting Summary 
 
During its meeting on Monday, July 6, 2020, the Elon University Board of Trustees met and 
discussed several important issues of university business, and took actions that included: 
 

• A vote to remove the name from Harper Hall, a residential building in  
Elon’s Colonnades neighborhood. 
 


